
This holiday season, the Mill Valley School District is working 
in partnership with Performing Stars, the Sausalito-Marin City 
School District, as well as the Mill Valley and Southern Marin 

Fire Departments and other organizations to provide over  
500 gifts to low-income children in Southern Marin.

Donation bins will be available at our school’s entrance 
December 4th through December 20th.

If  you would like to participate, please drop a new, unwrapped 
gift or gift card in the bin at school or make a financial 

donation here. If  you prefer to order on-line or have other 
questions, please email the gift drive coordinator.

Please look for an email coming soon with details on how 
to volunteer to help with distribution as well as distribution 

details to receive gifts.

For more information, email the donation coordinator at 
performingstars@sbcglobal.net
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